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M+ Visit and Picnic

Chinese New Year Celebration

In December and January, students had the opportunity to visit the M+ art museum,
where they gained a deeper understanding of the displayed artwork. Following the visit,
they gathered on the grassland for a picnic with their classmates. The weather was
delightful, and they all had a wonderful time!

On the final school day of the Year of the Dragon, students also learned more about
traditional food and customs during the Chinese New Year Cultural Day. They dressed in
traditional Chinese costumes, relishing the Chinese costume fashion walk, sampling
various delicious cakes, and participating in game booths. Their enjoyment was evident
from the big smiles on their faces. 


